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The Story of King Jesus Mar 28 2022 People of God pass their faith to the
next generation by telling the story of how God rescues his children. This
richly illustrated book continues to tell that story—from the creation of
the world to Jesus’s victory over death. Designed for children ages 4 to 8,
The Story of King Jesus is the gospel told in a single story—a story meant
to be read from start to finish in one sitting. The Story of King Jesus will
captivate your child’s imagination, nurture their spiritual curiosity, and
draw them into the full Bible story as they embark on a lifetime of
following Jesus the King.
J Is for Jesus Dec 25 2021 Sweet rhymes and bright fun illustrations bring
the meaning of the candy cane to life for little ones at holiday time.
Everyone loves a candy cane, but it’s easy to overlook the meaning of this
familiar Christmas tradition in all the hustle and bustle of the season.
This sweet story in J Is for Jesus: The Sweetest Story Ever Told reminds
little ones that the candy cane represents Jesus’ birth as well as the
gospel message of salvation. J Is for Jesus: The Sweetest Story Ever Told
Written in accessible rhyme Story spans the birth of Jesus as well as
touches on the Salvation Story Perfect Christmas gift for children preschool

and up
Goodnight Jesus Jun 26 2019 A kiss for Jesus, Savior and Lord, A kiss for
Mary, His mother, A kiss for Andrew, the first He called, A kiss for Peter,
his brother. Goodnight Jesus is a sweet, gentle story that acknowledges all
the people we know and love as nighttime draws near and bedtime kisses are
given to everyone from saints to siblings. What better way than through a
kiss to say goodbye to the day?This 24-page board book, beautifully
illustrated by iconographer and artist Nicholas Malara, is sturdy enough for
lots of use and will become the favorite of many little ones who want just
one last kiss before drifting off to sleep.
Holy Bible May 18 2021 A reasonably priced, quality black hardcover pew and
ministry Bible featuring a large 12-point font.
The World of Jesus Aug 09 2020 Popular Author Provides the Market's Most
Accessible Introduction to the World of Jesus' Time To understand Jesus'
life and ministry, we need to understand the history and culture of his
world. Marty, author of the popular The Whole Bible Story, provides readers
with a thoroughly readable, easy-to-understand history of Israel leading up
to the time of Christ. Each chapter ties closely to the events of the New
Testament as Marty carefully answers such questions as •Who were the
Pharisees and why was Jesus upset with them? •Why didn't anyone like the
Samaritans? •When and why did the Jews start worshiping in "synagogues"
rather than the Temple? The book will include call-out boxes, summaries, and
other tools to make this the most accessible book available on the topic.
The Beginner's Bible Mar 04 2020 With an eye-catching cover that gleams
with foil, this is the perfect baptism, birthday, Christmas, or Easter gift
to start children on a lifelong journey towards a love of God's Word.
Featuring the vibrant art and engaging text that parents trust and kids
remember, and that has made The Beginner's Bible the bestselling Bible
storybook of our time.
Misquoting Jesus Sep 29 2019 When world-class biblical scholar Bart Ehrman
first began to study the texts of the Bible in their original languages he
was startled to discover the multitude of mistakes and intentional
alterations that had been made by earlier translators. In Misquoting Jesus,
Ehrman tells the story behind the mistakes and changes that ancient scribes
made to the New Testament and shows the great impact they had upon the Bible
we use today. He frames his account with personal reflections on how his
study of the Greek manuscripts made him abandon his once ultraconservative
views of the Bible. Since the advent of the printing press and the accurate
reproduction of texts, most people have assumed that when they read the New
Testament they are reading an exact copy of Jesus's words or Saint Paul's
writings. And yet, for almost fifteen hundred years these manuscripts were
hand copied by scribes who were deeply influenced by the cultural,
theological, and political disputes of their day. Both mistakes and
intentional changes abound in the surviving manuscripts, making the original
words difficult to reconstruct. For the first time, Ehrman reveals where and
why these changes were made and how scholars go about reconstructing the
original words of the New Testament as closely as possible. Ehrman makes the
provocative case that many of our cherished biblical stories and widely held
beliefs concerning the divinity of Jesus, the Trinity, and the divine
origins of the Bible itself stem from both intentional and accidental

alterations by scribes -- alterations that dramatically affected all
subsequent versions of the Bible.
The Gospel According to Mark Oct 23 2021 The earliest of the four Gospels,
the book portrays Jesus as an enigmatic figure, struggling with enemies, his
inner and external demons, and with his devoted but disconcerted disciples.
Unlike other gospels, his parables are obscure, to be explained secretly to
his followers. With an introduction by Nick Cave
John's Story Jun 18 2021 The brand-new bestselling series from the authors
of the phenomenal multi-million-selling Left Behind books. Now in paperback!
Here is the first in the Biblically inspired series, The Jesus Chronicles,
which brings to life the story of Jesus, told in the voices of those who
knew and loved him best—the Gospel writers John, Mark, Matthew, and Luke. In
this volume, readers will discover John's story, a thrilling account of the
life of the man who came to fulfill the prophecies of the Old Testament and
to save all of humankind—and the disciple who was the last eyewitness to
Jesus' glory. Readers will experience firsthand the creation of the Gospel
of John as well as the Book of Revelation-Scripture that still has profound
meaning for the world 2,000 years later.
The Story of Jesus Oct 30 2019
The Story of Jesus Dec 01 2019
It's All About Jesus Bible Storybook (padded) Jun 30 2022 Make the Bible
come to life Give kids the big picture of God's story with this innovative,
interactive Bible storybook. One hundred stories take readers on a journey
through the Bible, and the digital pop-ups (accessed with a free "augmented
reality" app) bring the art and story remarkably to life with both sound and
3-D imagery.
Lamb Jul 28 2019 Everyone knows about the immaculate conception and the
crucifixion. But what happened to Jesus between the manger and the Sermon on
the Mount? In this hilarious and bold novel, the acclaimed Christopher Moore
shares the greatest story never told: the life of Christ as seen by his
boyhood pal, Biff. Just what was Jesus doing during the many years that have
gone unrecorded in the Bible? Biff was there at his side, and now after two
thousand years, he shares those good, bad, ugly, and miraculous times.
Screamingly funny, audaciously fresh, Lamb rivals the best of Tom Robbins
and Carl Hiaasen, and is sure to please this gifted writer’s fans and win
him legions more.
The Jesus Story Sep 02 2022 Long-time Bible Professor Tells the Compelling
Story of Jesus The story of Jesus is the greatest story of all time. But the
repetition and varying order of events in the Gospels can be confusing to
readers. As he does in his bestselling book The Whole Bible Story, Dr.
William Marty presents the full narrative of Jesus in chronological order.
He tells the fascinating account of everything that happened in Jesus'
life--from his birth to his ascension--as well as what happened in the
church after he left. The Jesus Story is perfect for new Christians longing
to get to know Jesus or long-time believers wanting to recapture the awe and
amazement of hearing this remarkable story for the first time.
The Gospel According to Matthew Oct 11 2020 The publication of the King
James version of the Bible, translated between 1603 and 1611, coincided with
an extraordinary flowering of English literature and is universally
acknowledged as the greatest influence on English-language literature in

history. Now, world-class literary writers introduce the book of the King
James Bible in a series of beautifully designed, small-format volumes. The
introducers' passionate, provocative, and personal engagements with the
spirituality and the language of the text make the Bible come alive as a
stunning work of literature and remind us of its overwhelming contemporary
relevance.
The Jesus Storybook Bible Aug 01 2022 A collection of Bible stories invites
young readers to discover that Jesus is the center of God's great story of
salvation.
Jesus Alone Aug 28 2019 Jesus Christ is undoubtedly the most influential
and inspiring person in history. And yet today most know his name only as a
byword. The true Jesus of the Bible has become shrouded in layers of
mystical and religious paraphernalia. It is time to unveil his true
character and appreciate him in light of his historical context. Many books
have been written explaining Christian history and answering questions
pertinent to their beliefs and practices. Seeking to decipher the
development of Christianity down through history is a daunting challenge but
it ultimately takes us away from the heart of the matter, namely Jesus. The
fact is that there would be no Christianity without Jesus Christ.
Consequently, whatever our opinion of the evolution of Christianity over the
last two millennia and its many modern representations, we must first start
by understanding Jesus and then judging all later developments against the
backdrop of his person and teachings. In this book Jerry Mattix seeks to
take us back to the heart of Christianity, to meet the person of Jesus
Christ. Just like his first followers sought to express in writing the
amazing truths they witnessed to their generation, the author hopes to take
those same historical facts and make them understandable to this generation.
This book is a down-to-earth rendition of the Biblical narrative of Jesus
that people of all ages and backgrounds can readily appreciate. Starting
with the prophetic utterances about his first coming, tracing his amazing
life, extraordinary teachings, atoning death and resurrection, and
culminating with the Biblical descriptions of his second coming, from
beginning to end Jerry Mattix puts the spotlight on Jesus Alone.
The Story of Jesus: Teen Edition Jul 20 2021 This is a small, softcover
booklet with a big message. The Story of Jesus: Teen Edition uses the clear,
accessible language of the New International Version (NIV) to tell the story
of the most significant person who ever lived. Compelling and powerful, it’s
also a compact, low-priced way to share the Jesus story in one seamless
narrative. The Story of Jesus: Teen Edition is one book that will be read
again and again.
The Story of Jesus 25-Pack Jun 06 2020 Designed to tell the story of Jesus
in a fresh, biblical way, "The Story of Jesus" is ideal for church programs,
community outreach, family devotions, and as an outreach tool for children
or adults.
The Story of God's Love for You Nov 04 2022 It’s an adventure story about a
young Hero who comes from a far country to win back his lost treasure. It’s
a love story about a brave Prince who leaves his palace, his
throne—everything—to rescue the one he loves. The best thing about this
Story is—it’s true! And at the center of the Story, there is a baby. The
Child upon whom everything would depend. All the stars, mountains, oceans,

and galaxies were nothing compared to how much God loved his children. He
would move heaven and earth to be near them. Always. Whatever happened,
whatever it cost him, he would always love them. And so it was that the
wonderful love story began. The Story of God’s Love for You: Is for
teenagers and adults who want to read and learn about the story of God’s
love for them Includes 44 short chapters that lead you through the beautiful
story of the Bible—Genesis to Revelation Masterfully shows how all the
individual Bible stories fit together into one cohesive narrative that
points to Jesus Makes the big picture of Scripture clear to new believers,
and helps seasoned believers fall in love with the Bible all over again
Features text from bestselling author Sally Lloyd-Jones that brings the
truths of the Bible into a new light for today’s world The beauty and peace
that only God’s love can provide pulses through every page. Just as The
Jesus Storybook Bible is an essential book for the library of every child,
The Story of God’s Love for You is an essential book for the library of
every adolescent and adult.
Jesus Christ, His Life and Mine May 06 2020 Find insights and solutions for
youth and adults for even your toughest, modern problems by looking at the
life of Jesus Christ from a new perspective. Presented in simple language,
short chapters and strong emphasis on application to modern life.
Miracle Man Apr 28 2022 Miracle Man is a beautifully illustrated biography
of Jesus Christ by award-winning author and illustrator John Hendrix. For
all Christian denominations and perfect for families to share throughout the
year, this book will be especially beloved by the faithful as a gift for
Easter, communions, christenings, religious graduations, and all other
secular holidays. This book freshly reinterprets some of the oldest and bestknown stories in human history and focuses on some of the many miracles that
Jesus performed before his crucifixion. Jesus’s miracles are endless. From
the large harvest of fish to washing the unclean, healing the sick, feeding
the poor, and walking on water, Jesus performs feats that draw in believers
that he is the Son of God. Unfortunately it also attracts the attention of
nonbelievers, who saddle him with the cross he must bear. After all of his
miraculous acts, the book closes with a final wonder for all to see—one that
changes faith and religion as the world knows it, forever. The book includes
a list of Bible stories that inspired it. Award-winning author and
illustrator John Hendrix offers his most personal work to date. Known for
his striking use of illustration mixed with custom fonts, his depiction of
the life of Jesus Christ will be cherished by the faithful everywhere.
Jesus Christ: The Real Story Dec 13 2020 The story of Jesus Christ goes
much deeper than His crucifixion and resurrection. Few will dispute that a
man named Jesus Christ lived 2,000 years ago and that He was a great teacher
who impacted the world. Christ made a controversial claim—that He was the
very Son of God, the long-prophesied Messiah—causing religious authorities
in Jerusalem to reject Him, hate Him and eventually succeeded in having Him
put to death. Likewise, the local Roman civil authorities also saw Him as a
threat and became complicit in His execution. The religions of His day, both
Judaism and paganism, opposed the growth of His teachings and used unlawful
and violent means to try to destroy the Church He founded. The government of
Rome also came to vigorously persecute the followers of this Jewish teacher
from Galilee. Today, there is much confusion and questions concerning this

controversial figure. Where can you go for the answers? The Bible. This
Bible Study aid booklet, "Jesus Christ: The Real Story" will help explain
what is written in the Bible about Jesus Christ. You can discover the
answers to these questions and more: Who was Jesus Christ of Nazareth? Where
did He come from? When was Jesus Christ born? What did Jesus teach? Was He
God in the flesh? What did Jesus look like? Was He only a man? Why did He
die? Discover the true, fascinating story that so few understand. The story
of the greatest Man who ever lived and the misunderstood message He
preached—the gospel (good news) of the coming Kingdom of God! Chapters in
this ebook: -- Introduction - Jesus Christ: The Real Story -- Who—and
What—Was Jesus Christ? -- Jesus Christ's Disciples Understood Him to Be the
Creator -- Jesus Christ: 'The Rock' of the Old Testament -- The Family of
God -- Jesus' Amazing Fulfillment of Prophecy -- The Bible Prophesied the
Exact Year the Messiah Would Appear -- Was Jesus Born on Dec. 25? -- A
Sinless and Miraculous Life -- Could Jesus Perform Miracles? -- Did Jesus
Really Die and Live Again? -- Roman Forms of Crucifixion -- When Was Jesus
Christ Crucified and Resurrected? -- The Chronology of the Crucifixion and
Resurrection -- Do Other Nonbiblical Sources Confirm Jesus Christ's
Existence? -- Much More Than a Man -- Was Jesus a Created Being? -- The God
Who Became a Human Being -- Jesus' Family Connections -- Did Jesus Have Long
Hair? -- The Messiah's Misunderstood Mission -- What Do 'Messiah' and 'Jesus
Christ' Mean? -- What Was Jesus' Gospel? -- Salvation Is Entrance Into the
Kingdom of God -- Other Names for the Kingdom -- Jesus' Teaching on God's
Law -- Other Important Ways Jesus Fulfilled the Law -- Christ's New
Commandment -- Does the New Covenant Abolish the Commandments? -- Jesus
Christ and the Festivals of the Bible -- Who Killed Jesus? -- Jesus Christ,
the Wisdom of God -- The Tearing of the Temple Veil -- Alive Again Today and
Forever -- Your Date With Destiny: Meeting the Real Jesus -- 'Even So, Come,
Lord Jesus!' Inside this Bible Study Aid ebook: "Perhaps the boldest claim
Jesus made about His identity was the statement, “Most assuredly, I say to
you, before Abraham was, I AM” (John:8:58)...What was going on here? Jesus
was revealing His identity as the actual One whom the Jews knew as God in
the Old Testament." "The New Testament writers cite messianic prophecies
from the Old Testament more than 130 times. By some estimates the Old
Testament contains 300 prophetic passages that describe who the Messiah is
and what He will do. Of these, 60 are major prophecies. What are the chances
of these prophecies being fulfilled in one person?" "A careful analysis of
Scripture, however, clearly indicates that December 25 is an unlikely date
for Christ’s birth. Here are two primary reasons..." "How can we fit “three
days and three nights” between a Friday-afternoon crucifixion and a Sundaymorning resurrection?"
The Whole Bible Story Nov 11 2020 From Genesis . . . "In the beginning, God
created everything out of nothing." What do all the Bible stories actually
mean? Will the Bible be too boring for me? Why is the Bible so long? Have
you ever asked--or been too embarrassed to ask--any of these questions? This
young reader's edition of The Whole Bible Story will help you understand
what the stories in the Bible are actually all about and how every single
one of them fits together to tell one big story about God and his love for
people--including you! Along with the story of the Bible in words you can
easily understand, in every chapter you will find great bonus material like

exciting illustrations, fun facts and trivia about the Bible stories, simple
lists of important characters and places, and easy-to-follow ways to apply
the themes to your own life. After reading The Whole Bible Story, you will
understand what's so exciting about the Bible and why God's Word matters to
you! . . . to Revelation "God has all of history-- past, present, future-in his hands."
Book of Jesus Aug 21 2021 An anthology of stories, poems, essays, biblical
passages, hymns, and songs celebrates the life of Jesus Christ, in a
collection that features contributions from Shakespeare, Gandhi, Dickens,
Desmond Tutu, and others.
The Story of Jesus Oct 03 2022 An introduction to Jesus for very young
children -- a perfect gift for the holiday season! A gentle look at Jesus's
birth, childhood, teachings, crucifixion, and resurrection. Written in a
simple, warm style, with colorful illustrations that will captivate and
inspire.
The Untold Story of Jesus Feb 24 2022 The Third Jesus: The Christ We Cannot
Ignore Kindle--Deepak Chopra 2008 Jesus Calling: Enjoying Peace in
His--Sarah Young 2013 In the Footsteps of Jesus: A Chronicle of His Life and
the Origins of Christianity--Jean-Pierre Isbouts, 2017 The Universal Christ:
How a Forgotten Reality Can Change Everything We See, Hope For, and Believe
Hardcover--Richard Rohr, 2019
The Gospel Story Bible Apr 16 2021 "Based on the ESV Bible, this unique,
illustrated Bible storybook uses 156 stories to present God's plan of
salvation in Christ from its opening narrative in Genesis to its finale in
Revelation."--Provided by publisher.
The Family of Jesus Jan 14 2021 Offers a collection of scripturally based
short story views of six of the family members of Jesus Christ, including
Mary, Joseph, Jesus' brother James, John the Baptist, Zechariah, and
Elizabeth.
Jesus Feb 12 2021 Are you restless and looking for more out of life? Do you
desire a deeper experience of God’s love and mercy? Have you been searching
for freedom, peace, fulfillment, and joy? You can find all of these things
in the story of Jesus Christ. But be aware—it’s nothing like you’re
expecting. In Jesus: The Story You Thought You Knew, Deacon Keith Strohm
invites you not just to read about Jesus, but to have a transformative
encounter with him. This isn’t a book of theology, or an abstract story with
little impact on your real life. It is the story that can and will transform
you if you’re open to it. In these pages, you will discover who you truly
are and what you were created for. You will meet Jesus, not simply as an
historical figure, but as our living and present Savior and friend.
Encounter – again, or for the first time – Jesus Christ, who lives ... and
changes lives. ABOUT THE AUTHOR Deacon Keith Strohm is a deacon for the
Archdiocese of Chicago and the former Director of the Office for the New
Evangelization in Chicago. A well-known international speaker and conference
keynote, he has helped tens of thousands of men and women hear the Gospel
message and encounter the mercy, love, and power of Jesus Christ. Deacon
Keith has extensive experience in creating and sustaining processes and
programs of evangelization and formation at the group, parish, and diocesan
level that focus on the making, maturation, and missioning of disciples of
Jesus Christ. He is also a long-time teacher and collaborator with the

Catherine of Siena Institute. He is a co-author, along with six other
collaborators, with Sherry Weddell for the book Becoming a Parish of
Intentional Disciples—a follow up to the bestselling book, Forming
Intentional Disciples.
Jesus Calling: the Story of Christmas (picture Book) Jul 08 2020 Describes
the birth of Jesus Christ, explaining the true meaning of Christmas.
The Life of Jesus Christ Jan 26 2022 How often have you heard the Gospel at
Sunday Mass and wondered, "What happens next?" Often, our only experience of
the Gospels is of those isolated segments taken out of context, like
unassembled pieces of a jigsaw puzzle, rather than the story of our Savior's
life. The Life of Jesus Christ: Understanding the Story of the Gospels aims
to change that experience. Author Russell Shaw weaves together the events of
Matthew, Mark, Luke, and John's narratives in chronological order to capture
a true and rounded picture of Jesus’ life. The Life of Jesus Christ is the
scriptural companion you've been searching for. Together, the four Gospels
reveal Jesus Christ, God Incarnate, as a man of complexity and depth —
compassionate but stern, who knew how to laugh and how to cry, a charismatic
leader uninterested in worldly power, a subtle thinker who drew sublime
messages from ordinary life. With Shaw guiding you, you'll truly get to know
the Son of God in a new way. ABOUT THE AUTHOR Russell Shaw is an author and
journalist who has written more than twenty books. For eighteen years, he
was secretary for public affairs for the National Conference of Catholic
Bishops/United States Catholic Conference. He later oversaw media relations
for the Knights of Columbus for ten years.
The First Days of Jesus Sep 09 2020 A bright star. A lowly manger.
Shepherds keeping watch over their flocks. Everyone knows at least something
about the first Christmas. But there’s more to the story than what can be
contained on a greeting card. Investigating the social, cultural, and
political background to the New Testament narratives, this prequel to The
Final Days of Jesus: The Most Important Week of the Most Important Person
Who Ever Lived explores the real meaning of Christ’s birth in a fresh and
compelling way. Perfect for those looking for something to read during
Advent, this book combines scholarly insights with warm reflections in order
to inform the mind and stir the soul.
Short Stories by Jesus Jan 02 2020 The renowned biblical scholar, author of
The Misunderstood Jew, and general editor for The Jewish Annotated New
Testament interweaves history and spiritual analysis to explore Jesus’ most
popular teaching parables, exposing their misinterpretations and making them
lively and relevant for modern readers. Jesus was a skilled storyteller and
perceptive teacher who used parables from everyday life to effectively
convey his message and meaning. Life in first-century Palestine was very
different from our world today, and many traditional interpretations of
Jesus’ stories ignore this disparity and have often allowed anti-Semitism
and misogyny to color their perspectives. In this wise, entertaining, and
educational book, Amy-Jill Levine offers a fresh, timely reinterpretation of
Jesus’ narratives. In Short Stories by Jesus, she analyzes these “problems
with parables,” taking readers back in time to understand how their original
Jewish audience understood them. Levine reveals the parables’ connections to
first-century economic and agricultural life, social customs and morality,
Jewish scriptures and Roman culture. With this revitalized understanding,

she interprets these moving stories for the contemporary reader, showing how
the parables are not just about Jesus, but are also about us—and when read
rightly, still challenge and provoke us two thousand years later.
My Jesus Story Collection Nov 23 2021 Showcasing diverse and multicultural
artwork from the finest artists around the globe, Archbishop Desmond Tutu
retells eighteen of his most treasured New Testament stories, artfully
highlighting both the biblical message and the rich cultural heritage of
each illustrator in this delightful picture book. My Jesus Story Collection:
18 New Testament Bible Stories is great for children ages to 4 to 8. Inside,
readers will find: Retellings of significant events in Jesus’s life—from the
beginning of his ministry through his ascension into heaven—each one
speaking to the hearts of readers young and old. A short prayer
personalizing the message for every reader's own life in each section
Stories feature artwork from a variety of artists including Jago, E.B.
Lewis, Javaka Steptoe, and Xiao Xin that illustrate this diverse and
multicultural collection of stories about Jesus, based on the content found
in The Children of God Storybook Bible (with nearly 150,000 copies sold)
Readers will enjoy Archbishop Tutu’s signature humor and lyrical
storytelling style. My Jesus Story Collection: 18 New Testament Bible
Stories: Is a perfect gift for Easter and Christmas Has an oversized trim
size, making it great for lap time or anytime reading Features a foreword by
the Most Reverend Michael Bruce Curry, who delivered a riveting sermon at
the royal wedding of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle The stunning full-color
illustrations throughout My Jesus Story Collection allow readers to
experience Jesus’ life—from the beginning of his ministry through his
ascension—in a way they never have before: through people who look like
them, in words and images that speak to their heart.
The Story Of Jesus Sep 21 2021 'The Story Of Jesus' is Ellen Gould White's
adaptation of her own work ‘Christ Our Saviour’ for a children's audience.
This beautiful narrative of Jesus' life on earth was prepared by the
author's son while he was working with mostly illiterate slaves in the South
of the United States. It is wonderful to read and tell, even for persons
with a limited vocabulary.
Savior: The Story of Jesus Christ Mar 16 2021 A rhyming and hand-painted
story to bring little ones closer to Jesus Christ, and each other.
Jesus the Christ Apr 04 2020 Reproduction of the original.
100 Bible Stories May 30 2022 Bright, colorful illustrations make these
stories come alive. Has explanatory notes to help children understand the
story.
Jesus the Christ Feb 01 2020
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